EXHIBIT

14

Hannah Elliott

From: Andrea Silva <andreasilva631@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, May 3, 2024 12:44 PM

To: Plan

Subject: Dollar General CROOK COUNTY

MAY 03 2024
Good afternoon, PLANNING DEPT

I wanted to voice our opinion about the Dollar General on Juniper Canyon. We are opposed of the Dollar
General on Juniper Canyon. The negative impact it will have on the traffic situation and small businesses
will have such a negative impact to our community. Approximately half the town of Prineville loves up
Juniper Canyon and we are struggling enough with the amount of traffic coming up and down the hill. It is
also our only way off the hill in case of an emergency. We have small homesteads and mini mart such as
Juniper Pantry and Richis Place that it will have a negative impact on the small businesses trying to
survive up here. Please say NO to Dollar General.

Nick & Andrea Phillips
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